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PRAYER 
Dear God,  
We thank you for this school year, for the friendships we have made, the learning we have 
gained, and the experiences we have shared.  
We ask for your blessing as we move on to new adventures. Guide us as we face new 
challenges and help us to use the knowledge and skills we have learned here.  
May we always remember the lessons we have learned and the friendships we have formed.  
Amen 
 
FAREWELL TO MRS BROWN, MRS DEAKIN AND MISS DAISY 
We say goodbye and good luck to several members of staff this term.  
A huge thank you for their years of dedicated service and commitment to the children.  
We are hoping that they may come back to do cover/supply and we wish them every 
happiness. 
 
NEW TEACHER  
We welcome Adele Willetts to the staff. She will be teaching class 2 on a Monday and Tuesday 
and Mrs Fairweather will be in class 2 Wed, Thursday and Friday. Adele is a music specialist so 
I am sure will bring a fantastic skill set to the staff. She looks forward to meeting you all in 
September.  
 
YEAR 6 
We say goodbye to our nine year 6s who are going onto 3 different Secondary Schools.  
We wish them the very best for the future. 
 
SPIRIT OF ADVENTURE  
DARTMOOR RESIDENTIAL 
The children had a wonderful time on their residential at Dewerstone Cottage. Mrs Hamilton 
and Ms Macey enjoyed being away with them and were very proud of them all for taking part 
in the activities and for their team work and endurance.  
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AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
After School Club details will come out in the first week of September. 
 
TEN TEN NEWSLETTER  
TEN TEN is the main resource we use for our acts of worship and assemblies.  
They produce a parent newsletter each month for parents to follow at home with their 
children. The link below will take you to the newsletter. 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/ 
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SAILING DAY 
Five year 6 pupils enjoyed a beautiful day out on the River Dart learning to sail. Many thanks 
to DYC for organising what was a memorable day. The pupils who attended were a pleasure to 
take. It was lovely to see their confidence grow throughout the day and some have said that 
they would like to take up sailing in the future as they had some an amazing experience. 
  
  

 
 
 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2025/2026 
  

Tues 22nd July   Year 6 Leavers Assembly 10am 
Tues 22nd July   Term ends  
Tues 2nd Sept   Non-pupil Day - Staff in 
Wed 3rd Sept  Children back to school 
Thurs 9th Oct   School Photos (siblings invited) 
Fri 10th Oct   Flu immunisations 
Wed 15th Oct   Year 6 Life skills at the Leisure Centre 9.30am 
Thur 16 Oct   Bag2School 
Fri 17th Oct   Disco 
Thurs 23rd Oct   Children’s Day at the Food Festival – Class 3 
Mon 27th to Fri 31st  Half term 
Mon 3rd Nov   Back to school 
Sat 8th Nov   Christmas Bingo 
Fri 12th Dec   Christmas Disco 
Fri 19th Dec 2025 Last day of school 
Mon 5th Jan 2026  Back to school 
 
 

Thank you for your support throughout the school year 


